
I am writing to oppose SB 583
Limiting the size of dairies in Oregon does not make sense, either economically or for the future of food production.  The demand for 
food is only going to continue to increase as populations grow.  
Why would the size of a dairy be subject to limitations when it provides one of our most important dietary staples?
I am totally opposed to this bill!
Thank you
Barbara Arnold


